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        May 4, 2009 
 
Jeffrey Pairan, Executive Vice President 
American Safety Council, Inc. 
5125 Adanson Street, Suite 500 
Orlando, FL 32804-1363 
 
Dear Mr. Pairan: 

 
The Department of Motor Vehicles is pleased to inform you that the American Safety Council’s New 
York Motor Vehicle Accident Prevention online course has been approved under the Internet/Alternate 
Delivery Method Point and Insurance Reduction Program (I-PIRP) pilot program in New York State. 
 
You may begin offering the I-PIRP course to the public on Monday, May 18, 2009 beginning at 
12:01AM Eastern time.   
 
This pilot program will last for five years during which time the Department will study the effectiveness 
of these alternate methods for delivery of the course and report its findings to the governor and the 
Legislature pursuant to Article 12-C of the Vehicle and Traffic Law.   
 
Pursuant to the regulation, you are required to continue providing classroom courses.  We will notify 
you if this requirement is changed at any point in the future. 
 
 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
      The I-PIRP Project team 
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